



Remembering Yesterday, Learning from Today, Striving for tomorrow

Zetland Primary School Redcar Lane Redcar TS10 3JL Tel 01642 484595

Head Teacher Mr Simon English 22.6.19

Dear parents/carers,

On Wednesday  $10^{\text{th}}$  of July , the year sixes are invited to attend their leaver's party.

The party will start at 4.00 p.m. and will end at 6.00p.m. The children will be having a barbeque and also a surprise however, they will be needing to wear clothes that they can move and run in.

On the afternoon of the  $10^{th}$  of July is the Year 6's leavers assembly in St Peter's church at approximately 2p.m. We would love to see you there to support your child and join in their celebration of leaving Primary School.

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Mr Richardson and Mrs Foster-Spanner















zetland\_ironstoneacademy.org.uk